NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER
December 2009 Issue

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday December 3, 2009
at 7 PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in
Broomfield, see our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The program for
this month will be ..... no program as it is time for the end of the year Christmas party pot
luck dinner! The NSCC will furnish the main dish and the drinks. All you need to do is
bring a side dish, salad, or dessert, along with your appetite. You can even bring your
spouse. Santa may be bringing some gifts (coins), so you don’t want to miss out on that.
There will also be plenty of opportunity to talk coins with fellow members.

SNACKS — No snacks needed this month as we are having a pot luck dinner.

COIN of the MONTH - Pot Luck. Bring anything you like. (A nice, no problems, coin
that you as a collector would like to have, would be appreciated).

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured.

SHOW and TELL - bring some interesting item from your collection that you would
like to show the members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on.

Last months meeting was held on November 5", 27 members were present.

MINUTES — President Tim Z. called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm.

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.

Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $960.19 in the club account. A
motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any
adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at
the meeting.)

The upcoming coin shows were reviewed.

Old Business

Dave F. reminded the club of the collection that the club has been asked to evaluate and
sell. Dave gave a quick talk on what type of material was in the collection based on what
he has examined so far. The club discussed what they might like to do as far as selling the
collection. Details on what will be done; will be discussed by the Board at the next Board
meeting. (Secretaries note: a Board meeting was held on Nov. 10™)

New Business

Don K. discussed a program he is trying to initiate for the Junior members. The program
involves the Juniors doing research on an unknown item that Don provides them with and
giving a report to the club members. The first reports will be due in January.



Steve L. gave a presentation on what he is doing through his 7" Day Adventist church
and its kids in the Pathfinders merit badge program. Steve is leading a class on coin
collecting and a couple of the projects the kids are doing are: collecting a simple 20™
Century Type Set, and collecting Foreign Coins. Steve would like some help from the
clubs membership to provide some of the coins the kids need to complete their
collections. He hopes to have one or two of the kids come and give presentations to the
club on what they did, early next year.

Elections — Nominations to fill the seats that will become vacant were opened. The
positions needed are President, Secretary, and 1 Director. Dave F. was nominated and
seconded for President. Mark H. said he was willing to continue on as Secretary but has
not yet been nominated. Members were asked to contact a current Board member via
email with any nominations they had before the December meeting.

SHOW & TELL

Dave F. had a case of coins that included Trade Dollars, Seated Dollars, a $1 gold piece,
a Morgan dollar, a racketeer nickel, and a $3 gold piece. All the coins are counterfeit with
the $3 gold piece having been called both genuine and counterfeit by various experts.

COIN QUIZ
No coin quiz was given this month. Dave F., the last winner, will give a quiz some time
in the coming months.

PROGRAM - The program was presented by Leonard Lashaway on “Collecting Paper
Money”. Leonard is a member of the Front Range Coin Club and started collecting in
1960 when a classmate had a blue Whitman coin album on the school bus and he was
fascinated with it. He joined the ANA in 1975 and moved to Colorado in 1979.

Leonard gave an overview of the various categories of what you could collect in the
Paper Money field. These included Colonial notes, Continental notes, State Chartered
Bank notes, private Bank notes, Fractional currency, National Bank notes, Confederate
currency, US currency by both large and small sizes, Military Payment certificates, and
Foreign paper money. Leonard also had some examples of many of these from his
personal collection. He said another reason to collect Paper Money is due to the artwork
on the money.

The “Coin of the Month”, which was Silver (War time) Jefferson Nickel, consisting of a
pot of 3 coins, was won by Steve L.

Door prizes and Raffle winners were;

The Door prize: A 1990 Proof Set, was won by Terry S.

The Raffle prize: A 1942 P War time Jefferson Nickel slabbed MS67 by NGC was won
by Dave We. That was the second month in a row for Dave!

No Auction was held following the meeting.



If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you
would like to bring them.

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the January 2010 meeting, or any other
future meetings.

Upcoming Coin Shows

Dec. 5™ E.T.S. Castle Rock Coin Show
Douglas County Fairgrounds (Kirk Hall)
500 Fairgrounds Drive
Castle Rock, CO
9:00am to 5:00pm
Contact Clint 719-641-6735 for more information

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2009

President Tim Z. *

Vice President Dave F.
Secretary Mark H. *
Treasurer Michael T.
Director #1 Wayne W.
Director #2 Dave Wi. *

Director #3 Stuart R.

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2009.

Secretary’s Editorial Page

(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers)

No editorial this month.

If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org .




